



HEAD OFFICE

Level 10, 227 Elizabeth Street, SYDNEY NSW 2000 PO Box A249, SYDNEY SOUTH NSW 1232 Telephone: (02) 9265 2999 Facsimile:(02) 9265 2988

www.fire.nsw.gov.au

info@fire.nsw.gov.au

ABN: 12 593 473 110

File No:

30 March 2012

Mr Jim Casey State Secretary Fire Brigade Employees' Union 1-7 Belmore Street SURRY HILLS NSW 2010

Dear Mr Casey

In early February 2012 Fire & Rescue NSW met with the FBEU and presented the draft Fire & Rescue NSW Secondary and Other Employment Policy for consultation and feedback.

A further request for feedback regarding this policy was made at the Joint Consultative Committee (JCC) on 15 March 2012. However, unfortunately to date no formal feedback or comments have been received.

To progress this matter I would welcome any comments or feedback you may have regarding this policy by 11 April 2012.

Should you have any queries or concerns regarding this matter, please contact Nerita Shearer at nerita.shearer@fire.nsw.gov.au or on 9265 3918.

Yours sincerely

Darren Husdell

Director

Human Resources